
 

 

WELCOME 
December 11, 2011 

 

“Therefore the Lord himself shall give you a sign; Behold, a virgin 

shall conceive, and bear a son, and shall call his name Immanuel.”                                

                                                                                               Isaiah 7:14 

 

Prayer Meeting    8:30 a.m. 

Discipleship Class    9:30 a.m. 

    Superintendent:  Randy Lapp 

    Song Leader:  David R. Miller 

    Main Auditorium Teacher:  Jake Schrock 

    Today’s Lesson:  “Announcing the Savior”  Luke 1:26-45 

    Next Week’s Lesson:  “Rejoicing in God”  Luke 1:46-55, 67-79 

 

Worship  Service:  10:30 a.m. 

   Welcome & Announcements 

    Prayer 

    Offering 

    Prayer & Praise:  Willis Mullett 

    Message:  Pastor David R. Miller 

    Congregational Song 

    Benediction 

 

Evening Service:  6:30 p.m. 

    Christmas Caroling followed by a soup supper in the fellowship 

hall. Bring a relish tray or a plate of cookies. 
 
Last Week: 

    Offerings: 

 General Offering  $3,138.00 

 Sunday School         82.00 

 Alms        159.00 

Next Week: 

    Message:  Pastor JR Weaver 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

This Week at Palm Grove: 

Today:  Christmas Choir Practice at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Monday:  Help is needed to prepare food for the homeless.  If you are 

available please meet in the fellowship hall at 4:45 p.m. 

 

Tuesday:  7:30 p.m.  Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

Wednesday:  7:00 p.m.  Palm Grove School Christmas Program 

Please bring a finger food snack to share. 

 

Friday:  Arab Hope Fund Raiser in Pinecraft at 5:30 p.m. Come enjoy 

a delicious Middle Eastern dinner and hear how God is reaching 

Muslims with the Gospel. See bulletin board for details. 

 

Senior’s:  The Senior’s Haystack Supper has been changed to 

Tuesday, December 20th.  Bring a $3.00 gift. 

 

As you do your Christmas shopping this year, consider giving the 

Palm Grove Cookbook.  They make nice gifts!  Contact Michelle 

Kempf if you would like one. 

 
Gator Camp Wilderness Camp School is grateful to the LORD and to all of you for 

your generosity during the annual  Turkey-in-the-Hole on Nov. 19th.  Boys and their 

families in southwest Florida are being impacted for eternity as they experience the 

unconditional love of our Heavenly Father at Gator Camp.  Income from the 2011 

Turkey-in-the-Hole totaled $$18,807.50.  Thank you for your part in God’s work at 

Gator Camp.   

 

YOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tuesday:  Committee Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday:  PGMS Christmas Program 

Saturday:  Guys meet at the church at 8:00 a.m. to put down mulch. 



 

 

 


